
FIRST	HYLAND	GREENS	HOMEOWNER	ASSOCIATION	
REPORT	OF	ACTIONS	

Taken	by	the	Board	of	Directors	
October	16,	2018	

	
The	Board	of	Directors	took	the	following	actions:	
	
Approved	reinvesting	$61,000	in	matured	CD’s	into	CD’s	and	Money	Market,	split	
50/50.		
	
Approved	an	annual	contract	with	LCM	for	landscape	services	and	snow	removal	in	
the	amount	of	$40,037.50.	
	
Approved	a	new	three-year	contract	for	trash	service	with	American	Disposal.	
	
	
For	more	detail,	see	the	meeting	minutes.	
	
Joe	Armstrong,	Secretary	
	
	


